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February 4, 2016

The Honorable Michael Froman
United States Trade Representative
600 177 Street, NW

Washington, DC 20508

Dear Ambassador Froman:
I am pleased to acknowledge your letter of this date, which reads as follows:

“I have the honour to confirm the following understanding reached by representatives of
the Governments of Peru (Peru) and the United States of America (United States):

Peru and the United States affirm their respective rights and obligations
under Article 2.12 (Distinctive Products) of the United States-Peru Trade
Promotion Agreement regarding Bourbon Whiskey, Tennessee Whiskey
and Pisco Peru.

1 have the honour to propose that this letter and your letter in reply confirming that your
Government shares this understanding shall constitute an agreement between our two
Governments, which shall enter into force on the date of your letter in reply.”

| have the honour to confirm that my Government shares this understanding, and that your letter

and this reply shall constitute an agreement between our two Governments, which shall enter
into force on this date.

Sincerely,

loq A
Magali 8113, arde-Alvarez
Minister of Foreign Trade and Tourism



